
  OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

  PUBLIC INFORMATION OFFICE 

  420 JACKSON STREET  

  OSHKOSH, WI 54901 

  (920) 236-5742 

  

 

  

 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

  

 OSHKOSH POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 ________________________________________   

Page 1 of 1 

 

 

Date:    April 3, 2014 
Time:  10:00 A.M.   
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

Public Information Officer 
 
Subject:   Weapons Call – Three Arrested       
 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department arrested three males after a shot was fired in the 800 block of 
Fredrick St. in Oshkosh at about 9:50 pm on Wednesday, April 2, 2014.   
 
The Oshkosh Police Department was dispatched to 800 block of Fredrick St. in Oshkosh on 
Wednesday, April 2, 2014 at 9:53 pm after a citizen reported there were two men with guns in 
the area and a shot was fired after a disturbance at the residence.   
 
Oshkosh Police set up a perimeter around the area.  During the investigation, Oshkosh Police 
learned that during a physical disturbance, a 33 year-old male from Oshkosh had an AK-47 rifle 
and a 32 year-old male from Oshkosh had a .38 caliber handgun.  During the disturbance, a 
shot was fired from one of the guns.  No one was injured.  The 32 year-old male left with both 
guns from the disturbance and handed one of the guns to an 18 year-old from Oshkosh, who 
was also at the residence.  The 32 year-old and 18 year-old hid the guns in a garage of another 
residence in the 800 block of Fredrick St. and were eventually located by Oshkosh Police at a 
residence in the 700 block of Central St. in Oshkosh.   
 
Both weapons were recovered by Oshkosh Police.   
 
The 33 year-old male was arrested for Felon in Possession of a Firearm, Probation Hold, 
Disorderly Conduct and Recklessly Endangering Safety.  The 32 year-old male was arrested for 
Possession of a Firearm while under injunction, Disorderly Conduct, two counts Trespassing, 
and Recklessly Endangering Safety.  The 18 year-old male was arrested for Carrying 
Concealed Weapon and two counts of Trespassing.  All three males were taken to the 
Winnebago County Jail.   
 
No further information is being released at this time.   
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